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From: William Wilkin <billwilkinjr@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 3:09 PM
To: : Michael Horbal; Sandy Cass; Tom Lavranchuk; Al Yagavane, Bill Wilkin; Wendy Rossi;
_ Beverly Kennedy
Cc: ' Susan Debarber; Elizabeth Conrad; Imurray@seymourct.org
Subject: Feb 6 Meeting Cancelled - Friends of Broad Street Park

Al Yagovane has notified me that the Friends of Broad Street Park meeting scheduled for February 6
is hereby cancelled due to a lack of quorum.

Bill Wilkin
Secretary Friends of Broad Street Park



